
From: Borneman, Mason (Mayor's Office) <Mason.Borneman@nashville.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 12:07 PM 
To: Weeden, William (Community Oversight Board) <William.Weeden@nashville.gov> 
Cc: Mofield, Melinda (Mayor's Office) <Melinda.Mofield@nashville.gov>; Warrington, Ashley (Mayor's 
Office) <Ashley.Warrington@nashville.gov> 
Subject: RE: Community Oversight Board Monthly Meeting 
 
Mr. Weeden, 
 
Good morning! I hope this finds you well today. 
 
I am emailing to share that Mayor John Cooper regrets being unable to attend the COB meeting 
tomorrow night due to scheduling conflicts. He has asked Ashley Warrington, Mayor Cooper’s Director 
of State Government Relations and Council Liaison, to attend on his behalf. Ashley is copied on this 
email. 
 
Furthermore, Mike Jameson has made me aware of the need to coordinate a follow up meeting from 
the previous October 8th meeting here in the Mayor’s Office. I will be coordinating, and more 
correspondence on that is forthcoming. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Mason Borneman 
Scheduler 
Office of Mayor John Cooper 
One Public Square 
Nashville, TN 37201 
Phone: 615.862.7147 
Email: Mason.Borneman@Nashville.gov 
www.Nashville.gov 
 
From: Mofield, Melinda (Mayor's Office) <Melinda.Mofield@nashville.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 1:45 PM 
To: Borneman, Mason (Mayor's Office) <Mason.Borneman@nashville.gov> 
Subject: FW: Community Oversight Board Monthly Meeting 
 
 
 
From: Weeden, William (Community Oversight Board) <William.Weeden@nashville.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 1:27 PM 
To: Mofield, Melinda (Mayor's Office) <Melinda.Mofield@nashville.gov> 
Subject: Community Oversight Board Monthly Meeting 
 
Good Afternoon Ms. Mofield, 
 
The Community Oversight Board would like to extend an invitation to Mayor Cooper to attend our 
monthly board meeting on Wednesday, October 23rd, 2019. 
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The meeting will be held from 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM in the Sonny West Auditorium of the Howard Office 
Building, 700 2nd Avenue, South. 
 
Please see the attached letter for more information. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
William C. Weeden 
 

 
William C. Weeden 
Executive Director  
Metro Nashville Community Oversight  
214 2nd Ave, N., Suite 204, Nashville, TN 37201 
615-880-1872 (o) 615-330-7377 (m) 
 


